
Hi everyone. 
 
I have obviously left things to allow the dust to settle following the tragic 
accident at Biggin Hill on Saturday 22nd October. 
 
As most of you will be aware by now, Instructor Dan Neville from Surrey & 
Kent Flying Club and his student, were killed when their Tomahawk crashed 
in the valley shortly after take off on that Saturday. 
 
Our thoughts go out to their families and all those affected. 
 
I am advised that the funeral arrangements are as follows: 
 
12.30 pm 7th Nov. 2005. Medway Crematorium on Bluebell Hill. Friends and  
colleagues are welcome to attend 
 
The family has asked that any floral tributes are either sent to the undertakers  
Morris & Partners, 39 Windmill Street, Gravesend, Kent – attn John Barber 
(to check on latest delivery time, please call them on 01474 334448) 
 
or taken directly to the crematorium on the day of the service. 
 
John Willis 
The Biggin Hill Airport Users Database. 
 


